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CAMPAIGN NAME…  Within the narrative of our case for support for our elementary 
school renewal campaign is the following:  “Just as we currently live the vision of 
previous generations of Boonville Catholics, we now are called to support the mission for 
those who will come after us.”  In recognition of the long uninterrupted service and 
heritage of our SS Peter and Paul School to the Church, children and community, it has 
been decided to entitle our program Continuing the Vision Campaign.  
 
VOLUNTEER STRUCTURE KEY…  Our Continuing the Vision School Renewal 
Campaign has been very fortunate so far to have attracted a formidable volunteer 
leadership team.  Their combined dedication, experience and support will be vital to our 
success.  But these fine leaders cannot accomplish this very ambitious program by 
themselves.  Therefore we ask that if approached to help in the further development of 
our campaign organization, please give the request your thoughtful and prayerful 
consideration.   


